OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
BOSTON UNIVERSITY
BOSTON,MASSACHUSETTS

My dear lir., President,

We have fixed the Inauguration cf President Daniel 1.
Marsh of Boston University for Saturday morning, May fifteenth,
at Symphony Hall, Boston.

This is an advance notice that yocu may keep the date
for us. We very much hope to have a thoroughly representative
gathering of educators at that time.

Barnestly hoping for your presence here, I beg to remain
With al1ll good wishes,
Very sincerely,

ormer #4ct ing President
Chairmafh, Committee on Inauguration

President of McGill University
Montreal, Quebec, Canada




